
Reception News 
 

We settled straight back into school life after a lovely 

Easter break. What an exciting first week it’s been! 

 

We were surprised to find a mystery egg in our classroom 

on Monday. We spent the week reading information texts 

to find out how to take care of it.  

In our writing, we have been making predictions about 

which animal the egg belongs to. 

In maths, we have been exploring 3D shapes and their 

properties.  

On Friday the egg hatched and left footprints 

everywhere! We discovered the footprints belonged to a 

baby stegosaurus. We can’t believe it!  

 

What exciting surprises will next week bring? 

 

 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


